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August 8, 2022

Parents and Students: 

The Board of Education approved an instructional delivery plan that includes traditional enrollment 

and virtual enrollment for the Stroud Public Schools  on August 9, 2021. Instruction in and from the 
classrooms will incorporate traditional and virtual platforms of delivery in the same manner as school 

year 2021.  

Parents designate to each building administration in which you have a student the type of instructional 

delivery desired. That designation is to remain in place for the first semester after which time there 

may be modifications. Following are the two instructional models available: 

Traditional Basis of Admission 

--Requires onsite attendance and performance for credit acquisition 

--Attendance standard will be based on days of actual time missed in the classroom 

Virtual Basis of Admission 

--Students strongly encouraged to have on-site attendance for greatest opportunity for success.

--Attendance will be evaluated based on instructional activities completed rather than actual time in 

on-site class.

--Performance on assignments is a continuing factor for credit acquisition.

--Some classes cannot be virtual due to the need for practice and/or rehearsal requirements. In these 

instances, on-site attendance may be required. On-site testing may be required as well.

--Provides maximum flexibility for credit acquisition, on-site attendance, off-site attendance and 

activity participation 

Transfer students by law must have a traditional basis of admission for at least a portion of the day. 

Principals will provide direction in those instances. 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 



As we move through the year, it is possible quarantines and illness may require different levels of 

attendance with any format. Flexibility may be a great advantage for you, but that is a choice for the 

parent to make. Always remember there is a high degree of personal student/parent responsibility in 

any virtual instruction. 

A digital instructional approach is used in both the traditional and virtual format. 

Best practices are always being developed. 

Parents must contact the appropriate buildings to designate your child’s basis of admission. Details for 

each building are coming from those building principals. 

COVID-19 protocols change frequently. There are many considerations provided by the State Health

Department to manage for our operations.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 




